
The NCDA is delivered in partnership with:
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Patient 

Information

Our Privacy Notice has more detail on how your 
data  will be used and who to contact if you are 
concerned about how your data is being used, 
please see  www.cruk.org/ncdascotland

If you have been diagnosed with cancer, your GP practice may share 
information about things that led up to your diagnosis (for example, how 
many times you came in to see the GP with symptoms, what types of tests 
you had, and when you were referred) with  NHS Analysts from Information 
Services Division (ISD), part of NHS National Services Scotland. The type of 
information, and how it is shared, is controlled by law and enforced by 
strict rules of confidentiality and security.

Taking part in the NCDA shows that this GP practice is committed to 
diagnosing cancer as early as possible, and to improve care for people with 
signs and symptoms that could be cancer, as well as cancer patients.

For further information about the NCDA , please see www.cruk.org/ncda. 

This GP practice is taking part in an important national project 
looking at how people are diagnosed with cancer. This project is 
called the National Cancer Diagnosis Audit (NCDA).
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